Republic of Liberia
National Investment Commission
United Nations Drive
Monrovia, Liberia

Request for Expression of Interest (EOI)

The Government of Liberia through the National Investment Commission, hereby requests Expressions
of Interest (EOI) from interested companies that have the technical and financial expertise necessary for
the management of National Single Window (NSW) and Verification of Conformity (VOC).

Pursuant to the PPCA, the National Investment Commission now seeks Expression of Interest (EOI) from
interested companies with experience in National Single Window and Verification of Conformity

Interested companies must respond to the request by submitting the following information:

a) Comprehensive company’s profile to include but not limited to company’s charter, certificate of
business registration, business and postal address, contact persons, telephone number,
company’s experience in the management of such project.;

b) Business ownership (Names of Directors/Proprietors);

c) Description of the financial standing of the company to include letter of recommendation(s)
from your banker(s) regarding your financial credibility;

d) Curriculum vitae of Senior Management and Technical staff; and

e) Any other relevant information excluding financial bids and business plan;

Companies interested in being considered for invitation to tender must submit a written Expression of
Interest including the information requested above no later than February 28, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. which
date shall be deemed the closing date for receipt of all EOls.

Submit EOI by mail to:

The Chairperson

National Investment Commission
P. 0. Box 9043

United Nations Drive

Monrovia. Liberia



